
 
 

 
 

 

School Holidays begin tomorrow, March 24 
 

 

23/03/2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to confirm the government plans for schools for the rest of this 

week. School holidays will begin on Tuesday 24 March. 

 

Students are due to return on 15 April, but this might change in these very 

uncertain times. 

 

So we can keep in touch with students and families we are asking parents and 

students to download the free Skoolbag app. ( See the information included 

with this letter.) 

 

We also ask that you check our Website and Facebook regularly.  From time to 

time we will send text messages and emails. 

 

https://www.dandenongwestps.vic.edu.au 

 

https://www.facebook.com/DandenongWestPS 
 

Keep well, 

 

 

 

Beverley Hansen 

Principal 

 

 

 


